
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Call Federal Credit Union receives community charter expansion approval 

Richmond, Va. (July 31, 2014) – Call Federal Credit Union announced today it has received 
approval of its community charter expansion application by the National Credit Union 
Administration (NCUA) Board. 
 
The approval means Call Federal can expand its membership to serve the entire Richmond 
Metropolitan Statistical Area (MSA), which includes 16 counties and the cities of Richmond, 
Colonial Heights, Hopewell, and Petersburg. Call Federal is the second largest credit union 
headquartered in the Richmond area. 
 
Founded in Richmond in 1962, Call Federal Credit Union received its first community charter status 
in 2010. The new charter expansion means Call Federal can achieve its goal of growing its customer 
base beyond the counties of Chesterfield, Hanover, Henrico and the city of Richmond. “This is great 
news,” Call Federal Credit Union President and CEO Roger Ball said. “We are now able to serve 
people we believe Call Federal has been connected with for many years, delivering low cost loans 
and valuable services to a larger community.” 
 
Call Federal is a not-for-profit financial cooperative with 28,730 members, $356 million in assets, 
and five branches located in the counties of Chesterfield, Hanover, Henrico and the city of 
Richmond.  
 
Contact: 
Kristen Binette 
Marketing Manager 
Call Federal Credit Union  
kbinette@callfcu.org 
(804) 274-1219 
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